SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

NOTICE

It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned
that a series of open house demonstrations are being conducted
for the registered clerks of the Advocates-on-Record Association.
The first such open house demonstration shall be held on
Saturday, the 8" July, 2017 at 11 A.M. in Court No. 12.

Dated this the 06" day of July, 2017.

Q\J\J\@N‘b.o?n

(Kapil Mehta) (Chirag Blany $ingh)
Registrar(Judl.II) Registrar(Judl.J)
06-07-2017 06-07-2017
Copy to:-

The President/Secretary, Supreme Court Bar Clerks' Association.




